
Legislative Fiscal Office 2019 Joint Committee on Ways and Means 
 

Senator Roblan   
SUBCOMMITTEE RECOMMENDATION 

 
HB 2417 

Relating to death benefits under the Public Employees Retirement System 
 

HB 2417 is relating to death benefits under the Public Employees Retirement System.   

 

The measure provides for an alternative calculation of a death benefit for the surviving 

spouse of a PERS member who dies before retiring.   

 

The measure has a Minimal expenditure impact and no revenue impact.   

 

The measure is effective on the 91st day after adjournment.   

 

The General Government Subcommittee recommends HB 2417 be reported out do pass. 
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